NOTICE OF INVITATION FOR BID

Student Transportation Services

The Farmington River Regional School District serving the towns of
Otis and Sandisfield, Massachusetts, is seeking sealed bids for a
five-year contract for student transportation services from July 1,
2025 through June 30 of 2030. The Invitation for Bid can be found at
our website at:

frrsd.org/district-information/invitation-for-bids/

Sealed bids are due by Thursday, January 16, 2025 @ 4:00 pm

Please contact Timothy Lee with any questions at 413-269-4466
or tlee@frrsd.org

Timothy Lee, Superintendent
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